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January 31, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Guam Department of Education Partnership with 105.1 WAVE FM 

 

Tiyan, Guam – The Guam Department of Education (GDOE) is pleased to announce its partnership with Glimpses 

Media, 105.1 WAVE FM Radio. The collaboration will allow GDOE to host a weekly radio show will air every 

Friday, from 10:00AM to 11:00PM.   The weekly radio show debuted on Friday, January 12, 2024. 

 

The GDOE and 105.1 WAVE FM have launched a new radio talk show called "EduKuentos" to share 

educational news and insights with the public. The show will include conversations with GDOE leaders, experts 

and stakeholders, as well as updates on the latest initiatives, activities and events for the island's students and 

families. The purpose of this collaboration is to use the radio medium to reach a wider audience and communicate 

in a clear, concise and transparent way. This is also a chance for the parents, students and stakeholders to call the 

radio stations for Question & Answer (Q&A) segment.   

 

GDOE invites the community to join us by tuning in to “EduKuentos” Talk Radio every Friday. You can access 

the show by clicking on  http://thewave105.com.   If you wish to ask any questions to the guest on the talk show, 

please call (671) 922-1051. 

 

GDOE Superintendent Dr. Erik Swanson, PhD. stated, “We are thrilled to announce that we have joined forces 

with the Glimpses Media, 105.1 WAVE FM Radio to bring you educational content on the radio. This 

collaboration aims to enhance the GDOE's ability to connect with the community through a reliable and 

engaging medium. We believe that this initiative will benefit the island students by providing them with clear, 

concise and transparent information to support their learning journey,”  

 

Marcos Fong, CEO of Glimpses Media said, “Providing a platform for community conversations is a key part of 

our mission and this collaboration with the Guam Department of Education is a fine example of that in action by 

allowing the community-at-large to interact with the leadership of our public schools. We’re excited to provide 

the forum to make this happen.” 

 

For more information, please contact (671) 300-1677 or email at mtreyes@gdoe.net. 
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